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“Three Wise WOMEN would have 

asked directions, arrived on time, 

helped deliver the baby, bought 

practical gifts, cleaned the stable, 

made a casserole, and there would 

be peace on earth!” 
 

  

 
 

Oh what a glorious season.  I had the privilege last week 
of walking in Silver City’s Lighted Christmas Parade, and 
how wonderful it was to hear people wishing so much love 
and joy to others. I would like to encourage everyone to 
try to go out of their way this month, and even 
throughout all of 2018, to do a little good each day.  Even 
if it is just sharing a smile, or thanking someone for 
something.  Try to spread happiness and it will come back 
to you.  I also want to thank all of you, my friends and 
customers, for a fantastic year.  You are so good to me 
and I am so blessed to be doing what I am.  Enjoy your 
life and be happy. Judy 

 

From 

Everyone at 

Aunt Judy’s 

Attic 

! 
 

 
 

  

View larger photos and close-ups by clicking here! View larger photos and close-ups by clicking here! 

mailto:auntjudysattic@gmail.com
http://www.auntjudysatticnm.com/
http://www.auntjudysatticnm.com/shop/Fabric/Quilters-Cottons/Benartex/Here-Comes-the-Sun.htm
http://www.auntjudysatticnm.com/shop/Fabric/Quilters-Cottons/Clothworks/Poppy-Garden.htm


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 
1st Day of Winter 

 

 

 

Have a very safe New Year’s Eve and get ready for 

a tremendous 2018! 

 

Please bring 

a can or box 

of non-

perishable 

food to 

Terrific 

Tuesday.  The 

collection 

will be given 

to the Gospel 

Mission’s 

Food Pantry. 

       

Is this enough of a clue?  Don’t forget to bring 
your table runner for the exchange on TT. 

 

    



 
                                                                                                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Nelda Brown shows off a great table runner and 

new quilt for her Great Grandchild 

 

Kristi Porter’s son 

will get a new T-

Shirt quilt for 

Graduation. (She 

was 4 when he 

was born) 

 

 

Don’t know where Sandy Shelley finds the time to do all this quilting, but  

        here are her Scrappy Quilt, darling Christmas Tree Table Runner, 

                         and her finished 2017 Mystery Quilt. 

 

 

 

 

Jillyn Dille’s Star charity quilt deserves to be 

the topping on the tree. 

   

                                                                                                  
 

How many interesting things can Susan Allen 

make out of one western panel? 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                              Bonnie Davis 

                     serves up a colorful 

          jelly roll race Charity Quilt 

 

 

Donna Flemming’s treat is this gorgeous 

Beginning Quilting Class quilt 

 

Jude Casco displayed this beautiful Quilt of Valor  

made from a pre-printed panel. 

 

 

The Mystery 

Quilt from  

Robin Brown 

 

 

 

Paco Rich has donated this pattern 

for making Charity Quilts 

 

 

 

Barbara McLain is all decorated for 

Christmas with her poinsettia table runner 

and superb Christmas Star 

  

Paco’s INSPIRATION 

for the Mystery  

Quilt 


